
 

 

 
For more than 100 years the League of Women Voters of the United States has 

stood for voting rights, voter education, and equal representation to power our 

democracy. The League was born on Valentine’s Day, 1920. 

 

Since 2020, the League of Women Voters of Louisiana has called for 

#PeoplePoweredFairMaps to ensure a redistricting process and fair maps that 

represent all communities of interest in our state.  

 

It's time for fair mapping of congressional, BESE, and PSC districts, and especially for 

equitable representation of voters of color in our legislature. We need 

#PeoplePoweredFairMaps to make every vote count.  

 

Redistricting is about change. It is about Louisiana’s future. It is about the future of 

everyone and every community in this state. The League of Women Voters of 

Louisiana supports giving maximum effect to the Voting Rights Act in fair maps 

achieved through a process of deliberation, equity, and justice. 

 

Good things take time and stand the test of time. We’ve been around long enough to 

know. For Valentine’s Day 2022, we’d like #PeoplePoweredFairMaps! 

 

In League, 

  

LOUISIANA DESERVES 

FAIR MAPS 


